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Student- Run Pro Bono 
Clinic Newsletter

November/ December
WELCOME TO THE 2018 NOVEMBER/DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL THERAPY'S STUDENT-RUN 
PRO BONO CLINIC

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS AND SUPPORTERS! 
Any donation is greatly appreciated. You can help contribute to our funds by going to:

https://umarket.utah.edu/ugive/index.php?gift_id=68&special=%20Midvale%20Clinic%20HE23467-40165

Learn more about us!
Visit  our  websit e at : 
http://health.utah.edu/physical-therapy-athletic-training/patient-
clinics/student-run-pro-bono/
We?re on Tw it t er ! You can follow us at @UofUProBonoPT
Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/uofuprobonopt

Our Mission:
Our mission is to provide quality physical therapy 
services to underserved and underinsured 
individuals in the greater Salt Lake area, and to 
enhance the educational experience of University of 
Utah physical therapy students through 
community-engaged learning.

Included in this issue:
- Bocce Ball Tournament 
- Midvale Health Fair
- Thank you to all who have volunteered and donated
- Student Testimonials
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"Service through therapy"
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O n  O ctober  20 th , th e stu den t- r u n  
p r o bon o boar d  h osted  th e T h i r d  A n n u al  
Bocce Bal l  Tou r n am en t at  Fai r m on t Par k . 
T h i s even t  al l ow ed  ou r  l ocal  com m u n i ty  
m em ber s an d  cl i n i c volu n teer s to com e 
togeth er  an d  en joy  a day of  f ood , f u n , an d  
f r i en d ly  com p et i t i on  w h i l e r ai si n g m on ey 
to su p p or t  ou r  cl i n i c. T h an k s to ou r  
gen er ou s don or s, a si l en t  au ct i on  w as h eld  
to h elp  u s to gai n  f u n d in g f or  n ew  su p p l i es 
an d  equ ip m en t f or  u se i n  th e cl i n i c. T h i s 

year  w e estab l i sh ed  a goal  to r ai se 
ap p r op r i ate f u n d in g to al l ow  u s to  
p u r ch ase iPads f or  m or e ef f i ci en t  
d i st r i bu t i on  an d  col l ect i on  of  p at i en t  
ou tcom e m easu r es. W i th  th e com bin ed  
su p p or t  of  l ocal  don at i on s an d  th ose w h o 
p ar t i ci p ated  i n  th e au ct i on , w e w er e ab le to 
m eet ou r  goal  an d  ar e exci ted  to 
im p lem en t th e n ew  tech n ology i n to th e 
cl i n i cal  set t i n g. 

Congratulat ions to the 2018 Tournament 
Winners!

1st Place: Kelley & Anthony Farley
Prize: 2 Solitude Lift Tickets

2nd Place: Shannon and Alex Ballinger
Prize: 2 Front Climbing Passes

3rd Place: Brett Spusta & Frenchie Huey
Prize: 2 Brewvies Tickets 

An Extra Thank You To Our  Oppor tunity Donors for  Their  Donations in Suppor t of Our  Clinic!

BOCCE BALL TOURNAM ENT

Moose Hollow Lodge two day stay and University of Utah Bike 
Kit giveaway is thanks to our department professor and pro 

bono faculty advisor, Robin Marcus
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Midvale 

Our pro bono clin ic was represent ed at  
t he Midvale Healt h Fair  which was held at  t he 
Midvale Senior  Cent er  t h is Oct ober . First  and 
second year  physical t herapy st udent s 
volunt eered t heir  t im e t o adver t ise t he pro 
bono clin ic as well as provide f ree balance and 
fall r isk  screenings t o local seniors in t he 
com m unit y. Physical t herapy st udent s had t he 
oppor t unit y t o provide pat ient  educat ion on 
balance as well as recom m end areas t o access 
f ree classes in t he com m unit y t o st ay act ive. 
Com m unit y m em bers were given a physical 

t herapy screening quest ionnaire and fall r isk  
quest ionnaire t o com plet e. In addit ion, our  
st udent s were able t o provide hands on sk il ls t o 
12 com m unit y m em bers. This included an 
assessm ent  of  balance via conduct ion of  t wo 
out com e m easures, t he Berg Balance Test  and 
t he 8 Foot  Up and Go Test . Overall, our  st udent s 
were able t o educat e about  20 individuals and  
refer  8 of  t hem  t o t he pro bono clin ic. We found 
t h is year  t o be a success and look  forward t o 
helping t hese individuals w it h t he services we 
can of fer .


